
Contact us 
For upcoming work: www.transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity 
To report environmental concerns (24hours): 1300 656 999  
Project Infoline: 1800 684 490   
Email: projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

Dawes Point dividing fence replacement 
From Monday 15 September to Friday 19 September 2025 

What we are doing 
Sydney Trains will be replacing the boundary fence 
between 18 - 42 Lower Fort Street, Dawes Point from 
Monday 15 September to Friday 19 September.  

The fence at the back of your property is owned by 
Transport for NSW (TfNSW) and needs to be replaced 
due to premature wear of the timber.  

TfNSW will cover the full cost of the work, and no 
contribution will be required from residents. 

Work activities include: 

• Removing the existing fence from within TfNSW
land

• Installing new footings

• Replacing timber posts and rails with stronger
galvanized steel while keeping the heritage look

• Reinstalling fence panels, shaped to match the
natural slope of the ground

• Any plants or vegetation growing on the fence will
need to be removed during this work.

We understand this work may have an impact on you 
and we appreciate your patience and understanding. 

How this affects you 
Noise 
• These works may create additional noise during the

day.

• Work will take place from 7am to 5pm between
Monday 15 September and Friday 19 September.

• Equipment may be delivered to the worksite outside
the above times.

Traffic and parking 
• Heavy vehicles will use local streets to access the

worksite. Please be aware that on-street parking
may be limited near worksites.

• Traffic controllers will be on duty to assist motorists
and pedestrians throughout the duration of the
works.

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you 
for your cooperation during these essential works. 

 



 

 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays 
respect to Elders past and present. 

 

Location of work 

 


